
 

 Reminders: 

 Be sure to sign in at drop 

off and pick up. 

 Tuition is due by the 10th 

of every month. 

 Please pay for Stay and Play 

when you sign up.  This is a 

change from previous years. 

 Remember to have an 

appropriate change of 

clothes in your child's 

backpack. 

 

Important Dates: 

October 2021 

Calling All Dads! (Grandpas, Uncles, Family, Friends, or even Moms if Dad 

is not available) 

You are invited to CMP’s Annual Dad’s Day Pumpkin Carving Event on Saturday, 

October 23rd, it will be open house style beginning at 9 am. until 11am,.  Come 

share this special time with your preschooler. We will be carving outside 

(weather permitting).  We have lots of fun activities planned! BRING YOUR 

OWN PUMPKIN TO CARVE AND PLEASE BRING YOUR OWN CARVING 

TOOLS.   

 

October is fire prevention month. The 

children will be learning about fire 

safety and will be having a fire drill at 

school.  If your child comes home and 

says there was a fire at the preschool, 

you will know it was just a drill! This is a 

good time to be talking to your 

preschooler about fire safety and the 

important jobs of our community helpers. 

What a great first month it has been at Cary Methodist Preschool.  All of the children 

seem to have adjusted to being at preschool and are having a good time. We are truly 

blessed to have such wonderful children and families here at Cary Methodist Preschool! 

Thank you for being here and sharing your precious children with us.            

 

Fire Prevention Month 

Dad’s Day Pumpkin Carving Event 

Chapel Time Fri., Oct 1st 

Picture Day Wed, Oct 6 

Picture Day Thurs, Oct 7 

NO SCHOOL 
Teacher In-Service 

Fri,  Oct. 8th 

NO SCHOOL 
Columbus Day 

Mon. Oct. 11th 

Scholastic Due  Wed. Oct. 23rd 

Fall Festival Mon. Oct. 25  

Fall Festival Tues., Oct 26 

Dad’s Day 

 Pumpkin  Carving 

Event 

Sat. Oct. 26th 

(9-11am ) 

Weather  

permitting 

We are “Fall”ing for Our CMP Families 

   Our school, our children, our church. All connected with love.  

Cary Methodist Preschool 

 Tom’s Farm  

Field Trip 

We have a field trip for the 3’s, 4’s, & 

5’s at Tom’s Farm in Huntley. We will 

meet there at 8:45 am on October 

22.  They will experience a wagon 

ride, pumpkin & gourd picking, animal 

land & the play area.  

Cary Methodist Preschool * 500 First Street * Cary, IL  60013 *  847-609-6151 * cmp.preschool@gmail.com 

WE WANT YOU 

Can you spend an hour a month to 

help make decisions to benefit the  

preschool? We want you to join our 

Cary Methodist Preschool Board!!  

Email Mrs I today if interested! 
 


